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Partnership Board Notes

The Chair welcomed everyone and opened the Meeting.

Declarations of Interest: There were none.

Notes from Previous Meeting

The notes from the Partnership Board meeting held on 8
September 2011 were agreed as a true record.

Community Development Plan (CDP)

Members agreed the projects they would lead on as follows:

1. Kellingley and Beal Allotments - Keith Westwood

2. Kellingley and Beal Youth Shelter - Clir Gillian lvey and Keith
Westwood

Hensall: rubbish bins - ClIr Gillian Ivey

Hensall and Whitley: High Speed Broadband - Clir Cliff Lunn
(working with ClIr John Cattanach and Drew Fussey)

5. Kirk Smeaton and Little Smeaton: Village Design - Clir Gillian
Ilvey

(and 9.) Camblesforth: speed reduction - Clir Ann Spetch
Great Heck and Hensall: Lorry Watch Scheme - Dennis
Tredgett and Clir Sue Ryder (working jointly with Western
CEF) |
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8. Womersley: Winter Gritting Toolkit - Winter Gritting Group

9. (and 6) Drax, Eggborough and Beal: Traffic Calming - ClIr
Ann Spetch

10. Whitley: Morrisons access bus - Dennis Tredgett

11. Kellingley: Lobby on safety issues on A645 - Keith Westwood

Action Log — questions, ideas, suggestions and progress
update by owners

Item 84: Discussion took place in relation to speeding and
traffic problems. It was agreed to send a copy of the 95 Alive
information to the complainant and the Parish Council. It was
also noted that Steve Burrell is responsible for traffic
management.

Funding decisions and agreements

The Partnership Board determined the following:

o Hensall pre-school Play Group (Wise Owls) - £400
approved.

o Burn Methodist Church—£600 approved.

o St Edmunds—£1,000 Deferred - subject to further
information.

Any Other Business
Discussion followed regarding the project monies and how they
could be used for items in the Community Development Plan.

The meeting closed at 9.20 pm




